
Subject: RO2966 PHONE LOG 6491 Southfront Street 
Entry Type: Phone call 
 
Start: Fri 6/27/2008 9:28 AM 
End: Fri 6/27/2008 9:28 AM 
Duration: 0 hours 
Laura Greer of PARC Specialty Contractors called regarding the rejection of work plan 
due to lack of professional stamp.  She had not been provided a copy of my directive 
letter.  I referred her to our website to review the case file.   After reviewing the file, she 
indicated that further discussion with Harold Mendoza would be required regarding work 
plan preparation.  Mr. Mendoza may need to contract separately for a registered 
geologist or professional engineer.  Cost has been an issue for work plan preparation.  
 


